August 1, 2023

Jennifer Spencer
1 Davis Lane
Georgetown, MA. 01833


Dear Legislators, 

I am writing to you as a deeply concerned Massachusetts voter. I am asking you to OPPOSE 105 CMR 130, Hospital Licensure – Vaccination Requirements. The Covid vaccine is a gene-based therapy product and not a traditional vaccine. It does NOT stop or reduce transmission for those that have received this vaccine. I am extremely concerned about all the health-related harms that I have experienced with family, friends and colleagues who have taken this vaccine. Vaccine injured people are abandoned, and left to fend for themselves, and medical personnel seem incapable of treating their symptoms/injuries. For those that have lost work, their income; what have they gotten in return? Medical bills and silence from the medical community! 

As a previous healthcare worker, I ask the Legislators to ensure that this does not become a mandatory requirement for our healthcare workers or for anyone else! Where there are risks, there must be a choice! 

Respectfully,
Jennifer Spencer 


